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GARDEN PLANTS FUNDRAISER! 

Aubrey PAC is delighted to announce we will once again be doing 

the Spring Garden Plants Fundraiser via Growing Smiles.   

 

Choose from wonderful hanging baskets,  patio planters, veggies or 

herbs, strawberries, bedding plants, potting soil, and other items! 

 

Ordering is now OPEN on our Team’s website here: 

www.aubreyelementary.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home                      

Payments are accepted easily online with credit card! 

 

Orders are due by end of the day Tuesday, 19 April, and 

plants will be available for pick-up before Mother’s Day, before 

and after school on Thursday and Friday, 05 

and 06 May. 

Check out the all beautiful          

selections online HERE! 

RETURN-IT  FUNDRAISER 

Thank you to everyone who donated cans and bottles during the month of March 

for the Grade Seven Leaving Celebration.  Please note, donations to Aubrey     

Elementary for the rest of the year will go to the general PAC account and be 

used to support activities and opportunities for all of Aubrey’s students! 

Using the self-serve kiosk and any Return-It Depot, enter Aubrey’s 

phone number 604-296-9001, and print a label for each of your 

clear bags.  Then, drop the bags at the back of the depot - easy  

and contact-free!! 

https://aubreyelementary.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home
https://aubreyelementary.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home


 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

Monday, 11 April - SAFER SPACES Online Safety presentation 6:00-

7:30 pm, with PAC Meeting principal’s report to start, ZOOM 

Friday, 15 April - Easter holiday - NO SCHOOL 

Monday, 18 April - Easter holiday - NO SCHOOL 

Tuesday, 19 April - deadline for ordering plants with Growing Smiles 

Monday, 25 April - Pro-D Day - NO SCHOOL 

Wednesday, 27 April - Early dismissal for Student Led Conferences  

(1:45 French and 2:00 English)  

Thurs and Fri, 05 and 06 May - collect your plants before and after school, Aubrey entrance 

Wednesday, 18 May - PAC General Meeting, 6:30 pm, ZOOM 

Monday, 23 May - Victoria Day holiday - NO SCHOOL 

ONLINE SAFETY PRESENTATION 

Making the Internet a SAFER SPACE For Our Kids – Please join us for a presentation about 

how to teach your kids to stay safe in internet communications, social media, and online gaming! 

You will learn about techniques used to attempt to fool, lure, and       

exploit kids on the internet, and how to prepare your kids to be savvy 

when encountering strangers online.   

This special presentation will be lead by a facilitator from the local 

Children of the Street organization, and is incredibly valuable for all 

families whose children are navigating in online communities and     

social media (like Discord, Whatsapp, Instagram, etc), and gaming 

platforms (like Roblox, Minecraft, etc). 

Join your fellow Aubrey parents & caregivers on Monday, 11 April, 6-7:30 pm, on ZOOM 
  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87570637715?pwd=Mlowb09UR3hadmNmUTliNWJlY0dvZz09  

Meeting ID: 875 7063 7715       Passcode: 847019  

Safer 

Space 

CANADIAN PARENTS FOR FRENCH 

French language summer camps in Burnaby geared  

toward primary students planned for the weeks of August 

08-12 and 15-19.  More details to come when available. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87570637715?pwd=Mlowb09UR3hadmNmUTliNWJlY0dvZz09

